Minnie Anderson, Editor

Everyone should plan to attend the debate with McHenry High

School to be held at Jackson's Hall Wednesday evening, March 7: The final examination was given in American History Friday. Civics

is scheduled to begin Monday.

March 5th.

A meeting for teachers is to be held at Jamestown March 7-9. We

note Adam Peffer, the noted speaker er on boys, is to appar on the program.

The pupils are practicing some

new yells for the McHenry-Hannaford debate. This may be our last debate on the home floor. All should plan to attend and encourage the debaters and those in charge, as Hannaford is going to be strong in

debating next year. If you are not interested—get so!

by all those present.

The High Sshool and teachers were entertained at a party given by the Freshmen at the Ladies Hall last Thursday evening. The time was spent in playing various games.

One of the prominent features of the evening was a spelling contest. Eva Fogderud and Edna Thoreson were awarded the prizes. At 10:00 o'clock a delicious lunch was served. A very good time was reported

1